hot Announcement

Chlll Date: 14™ May, 2010

) limited

Appointment of Company Secretary

Hot Chili is pleased to announce the appointment of former RSM Bird Cameron accountant Mr John
Sendziuk to the position of Company Secretary.

The addition of John Sendziuk as Company Secretary adds significant experience to the company’s
administration and will allow the board of Hot Chili to focus more on the execution of the company’s
strategic and operational plans.

For more information please contact:

Christian Easterday +61 8 9021 3033

Managing Director christian@hotchili.net.au

or visit Hot Chili’'s website at www.hotchili.net.au
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